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10th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Kingswood Residential Visit - 3rd - 5th July 2023 
 
Our residential visit to Kingswood is fast approaching! 
 
On the morning of Wednesday 3rd July 2023, the children should arrive at school at 9:15am 
wearing clothes that are suitable for outdoor activities. They should have a bag or suitcase with 
their belongings in for the three days and a small backpack with their packed lunch, bottle of 
water, waterproofs, hat and suncream in.  The children will enter school through reception and 
head into the hall. Please do not bring Kingswood children into school until a member of Year 5 
staff advises you to do so, as the reception area can be very busy in the mornings and we want 
the smoothest possible start to the experience for the children.   
 
Listed below is the suggested kit list. 
 
Clothes: 

 5 x underwear 

 5 x (at least) pairs of socks 

 3 x t-shirt/long-sleeved tops 

 3 x fleece/jumper 

 3 x trousers (joggers are ideal. Jeans are not suitable for the activities) 

 Pyjamas 

 Waterproof coat 

 Hat, scarf and gloves (it can get chilly and the weather is never guaranteed!) 

 Casual clothes for the evening 

 Disco clothes 

 Indoor shoes/slippers (sensible ones - no flip flops or sliders) 

 Wellies/walking boots  

 Trainers (shoes will need to be fully enclosed even if it is hot) 
 
Please be aware that many activities require long sleeves and long trousers, even if it is hot. 
Clothes will get very dirty and, depending on the weather, very wet so the older the clothes, 
the better. Please don’t go out and buy expensive clothes! All clothing should be clearly named. 
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Other: 

 Wash kit (shampoo, soap/shower gel, toothbrush, toothpaste, roll on deodorant) 

 Towel (big enough to wrap around themselves after a shower) 

 Carrier bag for dirty washing. 

 Refillable plastic water bottle (clearly named) 

 Named wallet/purse containing no more than £10 for use in the shop.   

 Please send money in change rather than notes. 

 Cameras (disposable are the best) 

 Small backpack to carry their day-to-day bits and pieces in. 

 Hair bands (long hair must be tied back for the activities) 

 Teddy (optional) 

 Sun cream (let’s be optimistic - it will be July!) 
 
Do NOT bring mobile phones, electronic devices, expensive cameras, aerosols of any kind or 
make-up. 
 
Below is a list of activities that we will be doing at Kingswood.  Outdoor activities are subject to 
change due to weather conditions but we are hoping to do the activities timetabled. 
 

 3G swing 

 QuickZip 

 Nightline 

 Bushcraft - Fire Lighting 

 Bushcraft - Shelter Building 

 Get Connected 

 Laser 

 Campfire 

 Problem Solving 

 Disco 
 
For further details of the activities, please look at the website www.kingswood.co.uk and then 
click on Peak Venture. 
 
When we arrive at the centre, the children will need to make their own beds and put their 
bedding on so please feel free to let them practise at home over the next couple of weeks! 
 
On Friday 5th July, we will return at approximately 2:45pm.  Please come to the hall to collect 
your child and you can collect any siblings at the same time. 
 
If you need any additional details or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Munday and the Kingswood Team 
 
 
 
 

http://www.kingswood.co.uk/

